
 
 

 
  
 
CONTACT: Shirley Fernandez, Library Director, sfernandez@taosgov.com , (575) 737-
2594 
  
  
For Immediate Release:  

Effective Immediately Taos Public Library is Closed Until Further 
Notice 

  

February 21, 2014 -  Effective immediately, Taos Public Library is closed due to a 
public health issue with the sewer system. Town of Taos Facilities and Public Works 
crews are currently working to solve the problem. We will reopen as soon as the 
situation is resolved. The public will be notified when the library reopens.  

We apologize for this inconvenience and thank you for your patience. 

  
-End- 
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